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Attached for your review is ICI Global’s draft response to the European Commission’s
consultation on phase two of its sustainable finance strategy.[1] Please send any
comments by COB on Monday, 13 July. The consultation deadline is Wednesday, 15
July.

Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or if you would like to discuss any of
our draft responses in more detail.

 

Linda M. French
Assistant Chief Counsel, ICI Global

Anna Driggs
Director and Associate Chief Counsel
ICI Global

 

Attachment

endnotes

[1] For a detailed summary of the consultation, see ICI Memorandum No. 32378, available
at https://www.iciglobal.org/iciglobal/pubs/memos/memo32378.
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